
Letter of Concern Regarding Healthcare 

Policy Changes 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concerns about the recent changes in healthcare policy that have been 

proposed/implemented. As a [your profession or relation to healthcare], I believe that these 

changes could have significant negative impacts on patient care and access to essential services. 

Specifically, I am worried about [specific concern 1], [specific concern 2], and [specific concern 

3]. These issues not only affect patients directly but also have implications for healthcare 

providers and the overall quality of our healthcare system. 

I urge you to reconsider these changes and engage with stakeholders in the healthcare 

community to find solutions that prioritize patient well-being and equitable access to care. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


